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LETTER DATED 8 FEBRUARY 1995 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF NIGERIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF

THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to request that, during the meeting of the Security
Council devoted to consideration of the situation in Angola, the Council extend
an invitation, under rule 39 of the provisional rules of procedure, to
H.E. Mr. Salim Ahmed Salim, Secretary-General of the Organization of African
Unity (OAU).

(Signed ) Ibrahim A. GAMBARI
Permanent Representative
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